COME MEET YOUR NEW NEIGHBOR

GRIFFIN OPEN HOUSE

When: Wednesday, April 18, 2012
Where: Kay’s Dugout, 1930 West Foster Ave.
Time: 5pm — 8pm

Appetizers will be served. Cash bar.

On Wednesday, April 18th from 5 — 8pm the Griffin Theatre is
hosting an Open House at Kay’s Dugout at the corner of Winchester
and Foster Avenues. We are thrilled that after 6 long years of
negotiating with the City of Chicago we have purchased the Foster
Avenue Police Station and will be opening the Griffin Arts Center in
the spring of 2013. We have big plans for the old Foster Avenue Police
Station and we would love to share them with you. You can learn more
about our renovation plans for the property, our theatrical productions
and the arts education programs we have planned for the new building
from the Griffin company and our board of directors. We'd love to meet
you—our new neighbors. So please drop by for some food, drink and

friendly neighborhood conversation.

We look forward to meeting you!

If you are unable to attend the Griffin Open House and you are interested in learning more about the Griffin or
want to volunteer, please contact Bill Massolia at 773-505-4642 or at bill. massolia@rch.com. To learn more
about us visit GriffinTheatre.com.




